# OZARKS JEEPTHING

March 2022



#### Picture Poker Run Challenge

Here is the clue for our 5th and FINAL location in this edition of our Poker Run:

"So much graffiti artwork can be found in our area"

We hope that you all have enjoyed our fun tour of the 417 area. Thank you, Laura Messersmith, for providing us with the locations over the past few months. With this being the final challenge, you have until our



meeting in April to locate and share a picture of your Jeep in this location, as well as the 4 previous iconic landmarks, to complete your poker hand. Please upload your picture, with the current date, to our album on the Ozarks Jeepthing facebook page. Good luck and have fun! Be sure to attend the meeting next month as we complete our Poker hands and announce the winner! Below, you will find pictures of our other 4 locations:

#1 #2 #3 #4







## MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Wandering Cheese Skirt Run Saturday, March 19th 9 am Meet at the North Side Lowe's

We will visit the Squeeze Inn, Stockton State Park Marina, Stockton Lake Dam, Bolivar City Park, and other awesome sites!





#### **MOORE EXPO 2022**

April 9th at 9am
Meet at Cracker Barrel
Around 10:30, drive to MOORE Expo
at Ozark Empire Fairgrounds
Our very own Wendy Twitty will
have a vendor booth set up at this
event so make sure you stop by and
say "HI!"

Meet & Greet
April 19th 5:30 - 7:30
RepMo Burger Co.
558 East Harrison
Republic, MO 65738



### BACK ROADS BY MOON LIGHT

WOW! We had an amazing turnout at our back roads run on February 19th! 59

JEEPS attended this event!

We would like to extend our appreciation to Flat Creek in Cape Fair for hosting such a large group. Not only was the food delicious, but their servers were amazing! For a group of over 100 people, we were blown away by the speed, accuracy, and attitudes of every employee there! We will definitely be back!

Also, thank you, Kevin and Jeff, for planning the route. It was a lot of fun traveling on roads that we had never been on before. To keep such a large group together without anyone getting separated and/or lost was impressive and very appreciated! You guys are awesome!

To top it all off, we had some awesome photos taken by Chad LaBelle. He captured our group in the parking lots at Flat Creek and at the Clever High School, where we ended our adventure with the Clever Police Department stopping by to say "Hi!" Below, you will see our very own club president, Kevin Young, smiling for the camera with one of the officers! Thanks again to everybody that attended and/or helped out in any way!

